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30th March 2021 
 

Dear parents and carers of Maple Class children, 

I am extremely excited to announce that our class topic for next half term is 

Chomping Chocolate: from pod to pocket. Our class text will be Charlie and the 

Chocolate Factory by Roald Dahl, which we will be using during our English 

lessons. I would be grateful if you were able to obtain a copy for your child to 

bring into school to use in class. There will be a small number of copies available 

in class.  

Thank you for your continued support and encouragement and I hope you have a 

fabulous fun-filled Easter break. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Miss Burbridge 
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